As we begin the last half of our third quarter remember to communicate any concerns about
your child’s progress to their teacher/s. We were happy to visit with you all at conferences
Thursday night. As partners in your child’s education, their highest potential can be met.

Thank you to all our Book Fair volunteers. The Scholastic Book Fair was a great success.

You should have received information about the School Way app and the Summer Program.
The School Way app will be used for major communications, weather and emergency alerts. Of
course, you still have the option to receive all alerts through personal communication. Please
notify the office if this is your preference and we will contact you by phone.

We are excited to introduce our First Annual Summer Program. Please return your application
as soon as possible so that we may begin preparations for this exciting opportunity.

Congratulations to our students for raising $1,175.15 for our Make-a-Wish fundraiser.

Our February All School Mass will be Sunday, February 26 at 11:00 a.m. at SCM Church. If you
would be interested in selling raffle tickets after our Saturday/Sunday Masses please fill out the
form with your contact information and one of our auction committee members will call you. (1
PIP hour for each additional ticket sold).

| will be willing to sell raffle tickets at weekend Masses.

Preference day and time:

Contact information:

Signature




